SCHOOLS PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

At a Meeting of the Schools Procurement Committee held in Meeting Room 3, Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton on Friday 26 October 2007 at 2.00 p.m.

Present: Councillor May Smillie.

Attending: David McMillan, Chief Executive; Liz McGinlay, Executive Director of

Educational Services; Terry Lanagan, Head of Service, Educational Services; Alan Douglas, Manager of Best Value and Special Projects and Craig Stewart, Administrative Assistant, Legal, Administrative and

Regulatory Services.

Councillor May Smillie in the Chair

QUORUM

Owing to the absence of a quorum, Councillor Smillie advised that in accordance with Standing Order 5(b) the meeting of the Schools Procurement Committee could not proceed.